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New Year Message from the FPA Co-Presidents   

 

 

 

Dear Family Peace Association families, 

  

What a year it has been! It has felt as if one day were a thousand years and a 

thousand years in one day. Though there were many challenges, there were 



 

 

 

also many blessings. Due to the pandemic, God could give us a fresh way of 

looking at what matters most: God, life, and family. 

  

Together we have accomplished so much to bring in more heart and spirit to 

the Family Peace Association here in the USA. Family is the most important 

and valuable institution created by God and that is coming more and more to 

the forefront of society’s focus. Thank you so much to each and every family 

who has contributed to the growth and development of FPA this year, large or 

small, your sincere efforts do not go unnoticed! 

  

Looking ahead to the new year, we want to wish you and your family a hopeful 

and joy-filled 2021. There is no doubt that God has so much in store for us with 

all the exciting ways to reach out and touch more families’ lives in a powerful 

way. We hope you and your family can start the new year with reflection of this 

very special year as the dawn of a new era. 

  

May God bless you and your families. 

  

Kenshu and Karliee Aoki 
  

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


